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May we never have a tragic experience in the world as we have seen in Hiroshima!! 

 

Our thoughts and prayers continue to go out to the families and survivors of this terrible 

incident. 

 

The City of Honolulu continues to value our sister city relationship with Hiroshima. 

 

May our 2 cities where World War Ⅱ began and ended strive always for 1 peaceful 

society where mankind can live in harmony. 

 

Aloha! 

 

Mayor Mufi Hannemann 

Honolulu, Hawaii 

USA 

 

 

 


